
Notification of cancellation of preferential rates 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

We inform you that preferential rates for cash acceptance in CIS currencies for customers*, who 

concluded the Adhesion Contract for opening a current account with VTB Bank (Kazakhstan), 

will be suspended from November 1, 2022.   

 

An authorized customer representative may submit a written refusal to use the current account on 

the amended terms and conditions within three working days after posting the notice.  The 

absence of this document will be evidence of the customer's full and unconditional agreement to 

the cancellation of the preferential rates and will be confirmation of use of the current account on 

the amended terms and conditions.    

Notice of cancellation of the preferential rates is posted in the teller hall at the Bank's 

branches, and on the Bank's website at: www.vtb-bank.kz.  

 

 
 

 

*For legal entities and their separate subdivisions (branches, representative offices))/ (for private entrepreneurs, 

lawyers, notaries, private bailiffs, peasant (farm) holdings, professional mediators 

 

 

 

 

 

 


